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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE PLURINATIONAL STATE OF BOLIVIA REPORTING THE NATIONAL POINT OF CONTACT FOR THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS, PURSUANT TO OPERATIVE PARAGRAPH 45 OF RESOLUTION AG/RES. 2735 (XLII-O/12)

PLURINATIONAL STATE OF BOLIVIA

Ministry of Foreign Affairs

PERMANENT MISSION TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

MPB-OEA-NV053-13

The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security, Department of Public Security, and would like to refer to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions (CITAAC), the principal objective of which Bolivia seeks to further in spite of not being a state party thereto.

In connection therewith, the Permanent Mission is pleased to convey the name and contact details of the person selected to serve as the national point of contact for the CITAAC:

Cnl. DAEN. Germán Hugo Durán Salgueiro

Director General for Logistics

Vice Ministry of Defense and Development Cooperation

Ministry of Defense

Calle 20 de Octubre No. 2502, esquina Pedro Salazar

La Paz, Bolivia

Tel: (+591 - 2) 2432525 or (+591- 2) 2610548 (ext. 404)

Fax: (+591 - 2) 2610597

E-mail:  germanhugodurang@gmail.com

The Permanent Mission of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security–Department of Public Security the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 16, 2013
To the honorable

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

- Department of Public Security -

C.C.: Secretariat of the Committee on Hemispheric Security
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